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Next Meeting 
 
 

Tuesday,  May 12th, 2009 
 

The Lantana, Randolph, MA 

 
MAIN PROGRAM 

 

WASTE WATER SYSTEMS TECHNOLOGY 

& Chapter Elections 

 
GUEST SPEAKER 

 

Lynn Vlasschaert of Acorn Vacuum 

 
PROGRAM SCHEDULE 

 

Social Hour     5:00 – 6:00 

Dinner      6:00 – 7:00 

Chapter Business    6:45 – 7:00 

Speaker / Technical Session  7:00 – 8:30 

 
MENU 

Caesar Salad, Chicken Tuscan 

Brownie ala Mode 

 
MEETING RESERVATIONS 

 

$30.00 Reservation / $40.00 W/O Reservation 

“FREE” with sign up of New Member 

$15.00 off if you bring a Guest 

 

Please reserve by Friday, May 8th, 2009 

Contact Cathy @ W.P. Haney, (508) 238 – 2030 
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     Membership News 
  

                    Email addresses 

 

 Thank you to the select handful of Boston Chapter members that took the time to actu-

ally look at their mailing label and seeing it printed in RED, then took two minutes out of their hec-

tic day to email me their current email address.  As a token of appreciation, they will each receive 

a new ASPE Padfolio complete with  two note pads, a removable calculator, and plenty of dividers 

and pockets for all the business cards and papers one could ever want to carry. 
 

 As for the rest of you… please take a quick look at your mailing label, if it is printed in 

(Continued on page 6) 
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    Members 
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                President’s Report 
 

     Now that I have been president for a full 2 year term, I would like to use 

this article and next month’s to thank and recognize all the people who have served 

with and helped me in the past 2 years.  In the process hopefully I will give the chapter members a 

little insight into the workings of your chapter board. 
 

 I was asked to be on the board a little over 4 years ago.  At that time the chapter itself 

and the society as a whole were going through a bit of a rocky stretch.  I served my first year as VP 

Legislative and let me tell you trying to figure out what your monthly article is going to be about 

can be a challenge. However with the help of the board members at that time, in particular John 

Pokorny and Tom Farrell, I seemed to muddle my way through it.  As far as the articles went, 

thanks to a new code book from the state and the suggestion by my then boss and friend Frank 

Teebagy, I wrote about the changes in the codes and actually learned quite a bit through the writ-

ing of those articles. 
 

 The summer after my first year was rather tumultuous.  I had a lot going on in my job 

and by mid summer our then VP Technical, Mike Forth, stepped down to follow his dream of build-

ing houses on Nantucket.  We wished Mike well and tried to figure out what we would do with the 

hole left in the board.  I was asked by Al Marzullo, the President, if I felt I could step into the VP 

Technical position for the next year.  I reluctantly said yes, but felt with all the help I had received 

to this point everything would be all right.  
 

 The board searched high and low to find a new VP Legislative and Al, thinking on his feet 

as usual, came up with the idea of having a VPL who was a long standing member of the chapter 

and would assist the Deputy VPL.  Al created a new position called Deputy VPL in hopes that the 

VPL would teach  the Deputy VPL the ropes.  Then the Deputy VPL would move on to VP Tech. So 

in stepped Manny Garcia as VPL and Frank Denisi as Deputy VPL both of whom have done a terri-

fic job.  Unfortunately, Frank had to leave the board last year for personal reasons and the board 

wishes him all the luck in the world . 
 

 In my new position, I was presented with a new set of problems not the least of which 

was that at the end of the term in May I would be running for President. So in November of that 

year as a delegate to the convention, I cornered Jim Polando and Roger Wardwell in the one of the 

ball rooms and told both of them that I was willing to run for president, however, I knew I needed a 

strong VP Technical.  In short Jim agreed to take the job and Roger agreed to help and for that I 

have to thank both of them.  Jim is the reason I was able to keep this chapter at the forefront of 

the society and Roger has provided us with an exceptional Table Top Meeting in April the last 2 

years. 
 

 At this time John Pokorny, the treasurer to the chapter for a very long time, decided he 

would like to step down.  Fortunately he had all ready hand picked his successor Rich, his son.  

Thankfully I was starting to see my new board taking shape.  
 

 Then I found out the three anchors of the board Paul Galvin , Pat Haney, and Tom Farrel 

would be staying on and responded with a large sigh of relief.  Paul, Pat and Tom have given a lot 

to the chapter over the years and have provided me with an important historical perspective on 

the business of the board and insight into running the present board. 
 

 The last piece of the puzzle came into place when John Callahan stepped up to take the 

position of VP Membership.  He enlisted Joan Panora to help with the recruiting and retaining 

Members. Both John and Joan have done a great job and I would have been lost without them. 
 

 In next months article I will continue with this past year.  I hope these articles will help 

the Boston Chapter membership understand the  inner workings of the board and help members 

get more involved in the business of the chapter. 
 

By Frederick Neth, CPD, President, Boston Chapter ASPE 
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Technical Report 
 

 

Waste Water System Technology 

      May 12th 

 

 Our final meeting of the year will be a great time and 

great topic. We will be presented with vacuum waste system 

technology. The presentation will cover the system values, 

applications, LEED opportunities, and why we should consider 

them. 
 

 Our presenter is Lynn Vlasschaert of Acorn Vacuum, 

and he has a number of years of experience in the application 

of vacuum systems for waste handling, and will share his 

experience and stories. 
 

 The presentation covers the system concepts, com-

ponents and operation, and has a lot of in-depth data for engi-

neering and design of vacuum systems. 
 

 If you were unable to make the April Meeting, you 

missed a great time.  We had a number of vendors bring prod-

ucts associated with water re-use, rainwater harvesting and 

symphonic roof drainage systems. 
 

 Remember that we are all required to perform con-

tinuing education to maintain our CPD certifications, and 

some states require continuing education for PE licensure.  

These can be earned by attending the monthly meetings, so 

please come and use our programs to help you! 
 

By James Polando, PE, CPD, V.P. Technical 

Dale L. Powell 
Regional Manager 
 

Copper Development Association Inc. 

P.O. Box 6687  
Harrisburg, PA 17112-0687 
Tel: (717) 533-0353   
Fax: (717) 533-1688 
dpowell@cda.copper.org 
www.copper.org 

 

CDA is a not-for-profit trade association 
that serves as the market development 
and engineering services arm of the cop-
per and brass industry in the United 
States.  CDA is your source for informa-
tion related to copper and copper  alloys. 

     

 

    

   

  

 
CHAPTER ELECTIONS 

 

To Be Held 

 

At MAY 12th  

 

Monthly Meeting 

 

 



 www.aspebos.org         4             www.aspe.com 

 

 2009  

Boston Chapter  

Product Show and Seminars 

 

 
 

The Product Show will be in  
November of 2009.  

 
 

Frank Teebagy, Chair,  
Paul Taylor, Deputy Chair, and  
Nancy Bonetti, Vendor Chair  
are forming the committee.  

 
 

All interested members should contact  
Frank at 617-494-9090,  
Paul at 508-230-0260 or  
Nancy at 781389-2060. 

 
 

Fax: 978-749-3183 
e-mail:  AJackman@rdkimball.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RDK Engineers has specialized in building systems engineering for over 

100 years, and today with a staff of approximately 200+ delivers total 

building solutions to leading businesses and institutions nationwide. 

Quality and a commitment to meeting our clients’ needs are the 

foundation of our entire organization. Our firm thrives because of our 

well structured project management system and our studio-based 

organizational structure.  We strive to hire the best talent in our industry.  

We are an award winning MEP specialty firm, and were most recently 

recognized as one of the “Best AEC Firms to Work For” by Building 

Design & Construction Magazine.   

 

We are currently seeking a Sr. Mechanical Engineer, P.E. and 

Electrical Engineers/Designers for our start-up Amherst MA Office.  

RDK has several clients around the UMass campus and recently opened a 

new office to better serve them. See our website for qualifications for 

each position.   

 

RDK offers a comprehensive benefits package which includes Health 

Insurance, Dental Insurance, 401(k), Profit Sharing, Short-Term and 

Long-Term Disability Insurance, Tuition Reimbursement, Flextime, Life 

Insurance, Bonus Opportunities, and more. 

 

Interested applicants should apply online at 

www.rdkengineers.com 

or fax resumes to (413) 461-3524 

or call (978) 296-6315 for more information. 

 
 

Andover, MA Durham, NC 

Boston, MA  Charlotte, NC 

New Brunswick, NJ 

 

  
The Spencer Turbine Company 
 

      Manufacturer’s of:  
 

 UL-Listed Hermetic Natural Gas Boosters 

 Central Vacuum Systems for Housekeeping,   
   Oral, and Surgical Laser Smoke Evacuation 

 

 Represented by: Environmental Air Specialties   
    P.O. Box 541 – Grafton, MA 01519 
    p: 508-839-6157 – f:  508-839-4431 
     www.easne.com     
 

 Maurice Brodeur – Sales/Engineering    
 Cell: 508-958-6346 – mbrodeur@easne.com     
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Community Service Project –  
 

BSA Camp Norse Plumbing Upgrade 
 

 

 The ASPE Boston Chapter is currently working on a new Community Service project 

and would like to enlist the help of interested Affiliate members and Plumbers in the effort. 

The goal is for our chapter to purchase a number of water heaters, ADA faucets, and pota-

ble water piping and fittings to be donated and installed at Camp Norse in Kingston, MA. 

Camp Norse is owned and operated by the Annawon Council of the Boy Scouts of America, 

headquartered in Norton, MA. 

 

 It recently came to our attention that Camp Norse doesn’t have a potable water sup-

ply at three key remote program locations: Archery Range, BB Range, and the Boating Wa-

terfront. Being the most popular and widely used program areas, large coolers of drinking 

water must be hand delivered daily by camp personnel. We would like to be able to bring a 

new potable water supply across the camp to each of these remote areas. 

 

 The camp also has two very old and inefficient LP gas water heaters that need to be 

replaced. One is in the Ranger’s Station; the other serves the main scout Shower House. 

Numerous toilet facilities throughout the camp also need to be upgraded with ADA compli-

ant sensor faucets. We feel that ASPE can be instrumental in helping the Annawon Council 

provide better facilities for the thousands of Cub Scouts and Boy Scouts that attend Camp 

Norse each year. We have been given a plumbing “wish list” of needed items, and have 

listed them here:  
 

Quantity Item/Description     Location 

 

1  LP tankless water heater to supply 5 showers Shower House 

1  LP tankless Water heater to supply 1 shower Ranger Station 

4  ADA compliant sensor faucets   Shower House 

4  ADA compliant sensor faucets   East End Latrine 

4  ADA compliant sensor faucets   Akela Bathroom 

2  ADA compliant sensor faucets   Kitchen 

3  ADA compliant sensor faucets   Lief Bathroom 

3,500 ft 1” plastic domestic water piping & fittings  Archery, BB & Waterfront 
 

 If you would like to help us purchase any of these items, please let us know. We 

want to donate these items to Camp Norse by early spring so that they can be installed 

prior to the upcoming 2009 camping season. We would also like to appeal to the plumbers 

in our chapter to request their help with the installation of the water heaters and fixtures. If 

you would like to offer your services to help with the installation of the heaters and/or fau-

cets, please let us know. 

 

Please contact:     Jeff Gooding, Boston Chapter Affiliate Liaison 

David Gooding, Inc. 

401 - 639-  4429 

Email:   jgooding@goodingd.com  
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RED text it means we do not have your current email address. 

Please send an email to me at johnc@jhpokorny.net  with Update 

My Email Address in the subject line.  
 

 Names will be selected somewhat randomly from all 

that respond with their updated email address.  Those selected 

will quite possibly win a completely different (and much better) 

prize this month. In the interest of less-than-full disclosure: Yes it 

is true; you have a better chance of winning if you are one of the 

first to respond.  Yes it is also true; you have an even better 

chance of winning if you attend the next Chapter meeting on May 

12th.  Yes it is true; I’m making up these rules as I go along.  Any 

questions Mr. Snappypants?  

 

PHCC Pipeline Newsletter 
 

 The MA PHCC has offered to send their Pipeline News-

letter to any Boston Chapter ASPE member that would like to 

receive it.  If you would like to start receiving it, email your name 

and mailing address to Arthur Levine at: 

Arthur@TheArtofCom.com 

Tell him you are a member of ASPE - Boston Chapter and would 

like to receive their newsletter. 

 

New Member Alert 
 

 The Boston Chapter would like to cordially welcome 

Sarah Cevik as our newest Chapter member. Sarah is a Full 

member and works for TMP Consulting Engineers in Boston.  We 

hope to see you attend your first Chapter meeting on Tuesday, 

May 12th which, as a new Boston Chapter member, will be free of 

charge for you.  Additionally, you will be getting a Boston Chapter 

ASPE tool bag at the meeting as well. Welcome Sarah! 

 

By John Callahan, CPD,  V.P. Memb., Boston Chapter ASPE 

(Continued from page 2) 
 

Speakers with plaques of appreciation from 4/14 mini Table-Top.  
From L-R - Jim Polando - VP Tech, Ingo Schaeffer, Chuck Stewart, Brian Hagopian, Chuck Froeter. 

mailto:johnc@jhpokorny.net
mailto:Arthur@TheArtofCom.com
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ASK THE ARCHITECT ? 

WE ARE STILL LOOKING FOR QUESTIONS!!! 
 

Do you have a question about why Architects have a very different approach to things than engineers do? 

Do you want to know what makes them tick? 

Do you want to know why Architects think engineers are overpaid and underworked? 

Do you want to know how to solidify a relationship with an Architect? 

Do you want to know why Architects are the prime consultant and the Engineers are not? 

 

 

Well now is your chance……………………...Please submit your questions to “ASK THE ARCHITECT” 

c/o dawnp@jhpokorny.net, and get the answer from our panel of Architects. 

 

 

The Boston Chapter of ASPE has privilege of hosting a column, Ask the Architect. We will submit all appro-

priate questions to our panel of Architects, and will post the questions and responses in a later edition of 

the newsletter. We have a small group of Architects (to remain nameless) that have agreed to field ques-

tions from engineers with the idea of building a better understanding of what makes Architects different 

that engineers. The idea is to form better relationships, based on a better understanding of each other. 
 

This forum, and the exchange, does not represent any Architectural or Engineering group or society. 
 

This promises to be fun and educational.  You may not like some of the answers, but candid dialog is what 

this is about. You can identify yourself, or remain anonymous, as you elect.  Please submit your questions, 

and get involved in what should be an enjoyable exchange between professionals. 

 

 

 

 

 

CHAPTER ELECTIONS 
 

To Be Held 
 

At MAY 12th  
 

Monthly Meeting 
 

 

Absentee Ballots  
 

Due By 
 

April 30th 
 

mailto:dawnp@pokorny.net
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Plumbing & Fire Protection Designer 
Designer with 4-8yrs experience specializing in plumbing  
systems on Residential, Institutional, retail, and corporate pro-
jects. 

 
Responsibilities: 
Plumbing design engineer on multiple projects from schematic  
through construction phases. Complete designs with little su-
pervision 
Coordinate project work between design trades. Field obser-
vation and documentation skills necessary. 

 
Qualifications/Experience: 
Strong communication skills, ability to work in a fast-paced 
environment with multiple deadlines. CDP, CET a plus 
Proficiency in Microsoft Office, Outlook and AutoCAD, Hydrau-
lic Calculation Preparation experience is preferred. 

 
We offer competitive salary, benefits, 401K, tuition reimburse-
ment, profit sharing and commission opportunities, and much 
more.  

 
 
Contact:    www.cubellis.com 
Alicia Calascibetta   281 Summer Street 
Sr. Corporate Recruiter  Boston, MA 02210 
recruiter@cubellis.com  Fax#:617.830.0608 

 

SLOAN VALVE CO. • HALSEY W. TAYLOR CO. • LEONARD VALVE CO. 
WATER SAVER • GUARDIAN • GEORGE FISCHER 

JUST • ACORN • CHRONOMITE 

 
 

J.H. POKORNY ASSOCIATES 
 
 
      
     1502 PROVIDENCE HIGHWAY           TEL (781) 762-2661 
     NORWOOD, MA 02062           FAX (781) 762-5949 
     www.jhpokorny.net                        info@jhpokorny.net 

mailto:recruiter@cubellis.com
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Copper Development Association 3 K Ross Co. 3 Symmons 9 

David Gooding, Inc. 9 Kirschner Associates, Inc. 10 T & S Brass / Spec Sales 8 

Emerson Swan 8 Leonard Valve 3 T & S Farrell 8 

Environmental Air Specialties 4 Mar Cor Purification 10 Tower Hill Sales Associates, Inc. 10 

Fire Pump Testing Company 10 Milwaukee Valve 7 Victautic 9 

Gourley 8 New England Combustion Products 3 W.P. Haney / Watts 4 

Guardian Equipment 7 Practical Applications 4 Walter F. Morris Company 4 

Halsey Taylor 3 Quantum Engineering 9   

J. H. Pokorny Associates 8 Sloan Valve Company 8   

Index of Paid Advertisers 

 

FREE DINNER  

AT NEXT  

ASPE MEETING 
 

Be one of the first two people  

to email the  

answers to the following questions to: 

richp@jhpokorny.net  

 

And get a FREE DINNER at the  

May Meeting 

 
 

1. What did the “select handful” of 

members who updated their email  

address receive as a gift? 

 

2.  When is the 2009 Product Show? 

 

 

 

 

 Residential 

 Commercial 
 
 

 Institutional 

 Healthcare 
 

David Gooding, Inc., 173 Spark Street, Brockton, MA 02302 
1-800-836-3441 or (508) 894-2000 / Fax: 508-894-2005 / www.goodingd.com 

For all of your faucet needs 
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A.S.P.E. 

P.O. Box 111 

East Walpole, MA  02032 

Tuesday 

12th 

May 

 

Next  

Event Send to: 

FIRST CLASS MAIL 

TM 
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From: 

KIRSCHNER ASSOCIATES, INC. 
8 Abbey Lane, PO Box 312 

Middleboro, MA 02346-0312 

Tel: 800-752-1588 Fax: 508-947-0850 

www.kirschnerassociates.com 

 

PATTERSON-KELLEY 

AMERIDEX PHX  WENDLAND TANK 

RITE BOILERS NATCO HEATERS 

SECURITY CHIMNEYS 

The Fire Pump Testing Company 
 

Evaluation, Testing and Certification of Fire Suppression Systems 

Fire Pump Testing, Standpipe Testing and Building Commissioning 

Hydrant Flow Testing and Water Supply Analysis 
Residential and Commercial System Installation and Service 

Fire Protection Design and Engineering - System Hydraulic Analysis 

 
                                                   Tel: (617) 971-0700 

                                                        Fax: (617) 524-7171 

Cell: (617) 592-4236 
11 Varney Street                     http: //www.thefirepumptestingcompany.com 

Boston, MA 02130-4109       Email: tom@thefirepumptestingcompany.com 

Thomas Duross CPD         Member: ASPE, NFPA, AFSA, FCCCHR, BBB 


